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Dear Madini O. Alassafi, Abdulrahman Alharthi, Robert J Walters and Gary B Wills,
Your submitted paper titled "Security Risk factors that influence Cloud Computing Adoption in Saudi Arabia Government Agencies" has been refereed and accepted
for the International Conference on Information Society (i-Society 2016) in Dublin, Ireland. The acceptance of your paper for publication in the 1-Society 2016

proceedings reflects the high status of your work by your fellow professionals in the field.

Please note that you can now proceed with the i-Society 2016 registration.
The registration system is now open at http://www.i-society.eu/#!registration/mainPage
The Steering Committee has decided that the reviewers' feedback and invitation letter for visa applications (if necessary) will be emailed to the author(s) after the

conference registration.

I am looking forward to seeing you at the i-Society 2016.
Best regards.

Professor Charles Shoniregun

i-Socilety 2016 Steering Committee Chair
wWww.l-soclety.eu



